SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

BOARD OF DIRECTOR'S MEETING

MARCH 11, 1971

ATTENDEES:

Hal Neely

Rose Hager

Frank Morgan

Roy Iles

Harry Jennings

Bob Scott

Roger Hobart

Fred Waddell

Gene Lindquist

MINUTES:

Gene Horton reported that he had met with telephone companies and a telephone number has been assigned for Crisis Hot Line. 20,000 stickers to be ordered this week.

International Committee has submitted G. B. Allen and Gary Wessels for consideration as Exchange Study Group.

Bill G. Hays - Corporate Finance - STC - has been accepted for membership.

Gene Lindquist approved by Board to represent Space Rotary Club at International Convention in Sidney.

Harry J. Jennings

Sommet por from a Committee Charaman Oa. Menday.